SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
March 31, 1970
Nolte, Sheridan, and Olson attended a hearing in Thief River Falls to set up the Red Lake Water
Shed District. Since it did not affect our Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District, other than

some minor over-lapping in the south west corner of said district, we left at noon recess.

Henry W. Olson, Secretary



